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                                    Hello and a very big welcome to the first of our Y2 newsletters. We are really delighted                          

             that you will be joining our community from September and it is also so lovely to see       

              many families who already know us returning again! We will be aiming to send these          

   short 1 page newsletters out every couple of weeks to share a bit more information              

   with you each time so that it is not too much at once but you have the information          

   you need.  You’ll hear from the three year three teachers, Mr Debley, Mrs Knott and    

.                   Mr Kennedy as well as other key staff such as Mrs Groves, our SENCO.            Mrs Osborne (Head) 

School Timings 
8.30am - Playground opens but children stay with parents 

8.45am – School doors open and children are dropped at the 
Lower Band doors 

8.55am - Register and lunch requests are taken in class 

9.05am - Registers close and any arrival after this time is 
recorded as late (L code) 

9.15am- The late now becomes an unauthorised absence (U 
code) if a child arrives after this time 

1.00pm- Afternoon registers are taken 

3.20pm- School ends and pupils are collected from their 
classroom doors 

   Music Lessons   
 

In the forthcoming academic year 2020/2021 we hope 

to be able to offer instrumental tuition to children 

wishing to learn the following instruments: 
Violin, Viola, Cello, Trumpet, Saxophone, 

Baritone/French Horn, Trombone, Flute/Fife, Clarinet.  

Piano, Harmonica and Guitar lessons are also available 

during the school day but are taught as a private 

arrangement. 

Please look out for our music tuition letter which will 

be emailed to you separately.  
 

If you wish your child to be considered for 

instrumental tuition, please complete the form and 

return via email to christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk 

by Friday 22nd May        

We are able to help with costs for pupil premium families.                     
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Childcare – Oldbury Court 
Sheila and her team at Oldbury Court run a fab and 
professional service before and after school. Please 
contact them on 07747 650611 for further details        

 

 

Uniform package 
At CCJ we are offering all families who are currently in 
receipt of free school meal funding a school uniform 

package at the start of the academic year.  This package 
consists of 2 CCJ jumpers or cardigans, 2 CCJ polo shirts 

and 1 PE t-shirt.  
 

If you think this applies to you please contact us at 
christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk  

we will then send you a form to complete and return so 
we can place your order  

Please note we only place ONE ORDER IN JUNE per 

year so please send your form back promptly 

If you are NOT currently in receipt of free school meal 

funding and think you may be entitled you can apply 

online http://www.southglos.gov.uk/advice-and-

benefits/benefits/free-school-meals/ 
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